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Fee Discount Policy 2024-2025 
 

For the purposes of this policy, the following definitions are used: 

1. Little School  – references to Little School relate to Fledglings, Owls and Robins 

2. School  – references to School relate to Reception and Years 1-6 
 

The School offers the following discounts to fees: 
 

1. Sibling Discounts: Greenfield offers sibling discounts which are published on the 

school’s website and in the Admissions policy. Parents with three children at 

Greenfield School (all concurrent) receive a 10% discount on the third (youngest) 

child’s fees. This includes where the third child is in Little School.  
 

2. Military Discount: Greenfield offers Discounts to children of serving military 

personnel.  This discount is published on the school’s website and in the Admissions 

policy and the current reduction is 10%.  
 

Only one type of Fee Discount will be available to a child.  If more than one type of Fee 

Discount is applicable, the greater discount of the options available will be applied.   
 

The impact of these discounts will be monitored by the Bursar and reported to the Finance 

and Capital Requirements Committee annually in the Summer Term and any 

recommended changes will be presented to the Governors for consideration in the 

Summer Term. Any changes will then be implemented for the start of the next Academic 

year in September. 
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